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Your QSL team is still on the job 

 

Dear Grower, 

 

You may already be aware by now that all of our regional QSL offices will be 

unmanned from today (Monday 23 March) while we ensure the well-being of 

staff and our valued customers, and while we do our best to help curb the 

spread of COVID-19. 

 

We wanted to remind you that your QSL Grower Representatives are still on 

the job. We are available to you for assistance and information just as we have 

always been during our regular working hours and days.  

 

We appreciate your patience and assistance during this period of adjustment 

for our nation. 

 

We look forward to speaking with you again in the near future, and remember 

https://mailchi.mp/qsl/tuesday-training-1342185?e=dc056442e8


 

you can call or email us just the way you have done in the past.  

 

QSL Direct is also available as usual on 1800 870 756 for all of your QSL Direct 

portal enquiries.  

 

Thank you and keep safe, your QSL Burdekin Team  

Russell, Kristen & Kylie   

  

 

 

  

   

 
   



 
 

 

 

 
   

 

 


